
October 1, 2023 
Napa County Board of Supervisors 
1195 Third St, Third Floor 

Napa, CA 94558 

Dear Supervisors Ryan Gregory, Joelle Gallagher, Anne Cottrell, Alfredo Pedroza, and 
Belia Ramos; 

This letter is a personal recommendation for Mr. Eduardo Moreno for appointment to fill 
one of our vacancies on the Napa County Veterans’ Commission.  He is a man who has 
served our country during challenging times and has a keen and deeply personal 
understanding of Veterans needs. This alone makes him a perfect fit for this role. 

I have seen him demonstrate his strengths in leadership, productive collaboration, and 
problem solving.  He is intelligent and has high moral standards. He is highly organized 
and dedicated in everything that he does, and because of that dedication, I believe he 
will have a positive and significant impact on our Commission that will last for years to 
come. 

With all of this said, I believe he is uniquely qualified to fill one of our vacancies and to 
serve on the Napa County Veterans’ Commission and I would be truly grateful for his 
appointment to the Commission and honored to serve alongside him in that capacity. 

If you have any questions about my recommendation for Mr. Ed Moreno, please feel 
free to reach out to me at  or by . 

 

With warmest appreciation for your excellence in service to our community, 

 

Rose Sheehan 

 

 




